
 

 

 
THE NOTTINGHAMSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL  

(A6011 RADCLIFFE ROAD, A6520 RADCLIFFE ROAD AND  
LADY BAY BRIDGE, WEST BRIDGFORD AND NOTTINGHAM) 

 (30 MPH SPEED LIMIT) (RESTRICTED ROAD) ORDER 2022 (8331) 

 

Statement of Reasons 

Via East Midlands Ltd is working on behalf of Nottinghamshire County Council to 
deliver highway services. A 30mph speed limit has been introduced, along A6011 
Radcliffe Road, A6520 Radcliffe Road and Lady Bay Bridge, West Bridgford and 
Nottingham. 
 
The 30mph speed limit will help to reduce the traffic speeds on the approach to 
traffic signals and improve road safety along the A6011 Radcliffe Road, A6520 
Radcliffe Road and Lady Bay Bridge, West Bridgford and Nottingham. 


